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Trevor Chadwick

From: JESSE Stoneberg <jessestoneberg@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 6:56 AM
To: Shawn Nickel
Cc: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: future golf course in Ada County

I would like to send a note to show my support for a new championship golf course in Ada County. I was born and raised 
in Meridian, Idaho. During my lifetime here in Ada County there has always been a limited number of golf courses in the 
area.  I would like to see another option for a championship golf course to have the option to play. Golf is a great sport 
and great for families. I support the proposed plans to build a championship golf course in the Hillsdale Estates area.  
 
Thanks for considering. 
 
Jesse Stoneberg 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


